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Melbourne Playing Card 
Collectors Inc. 

Registered 

Number  

A 0019629 P 

 

Remaining Meeting 

dates for 2019 
 
September Saturday 7th – 2019 Spring Fair 
 
October Saturday 5th –  Clubs 48th Anniversary 
 
November Saturday 2nd – Horse Racing 
 
December Saturday 7th – Christmas Celebration 

Our next meeting is the “2019 Spring Fair” 
6th September 2019 from 11:30am to 3:00pm 

Admission:  $5 for “day members”. 
Children under 12 are welcome in the company of a paying adult. 

We have hundreds of cards available… PLUS a whole generation of new,  
gorgeous designs - something for everyone! 

BYO lunch,   Complimentary tea, coffee & biscuits 

Promote it, tell everyone, bring a friend!! 

SPRING by Norman Rockwell 

SPRING 2019 

GET WELL SOON 
Our caring thoughts are with those who are 

battling illness themselves or supporting loved 

ones who are unwell.  

We trust that with each passing day you or 

they regain their strength and are able to 

resume their interests once again. 

 

The theme 

for our 

November 

Meeting is 

“Horse Racing” 
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RAILROAD ADVERTISING—Nice Joker !!!!! 

advertising cards for 
TERLENKA 

Terlenka also known as Texture of Burlington is a polyester 

fabric known for being used in the manufacture of  

trousers  and made in the Netherlands. 

It is a supple fabric that is comfortable to 

wear as trousers, jackets, suits, dresses or 

skirts. 

In addition this fabric is extremely suitable 

for decorative articles such as tablecloths, 

curtains, theatre fabric, etc. 
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FROM THE 
COMMITTEE 

It seems hard to believe that it is already Springtime. 

A big thank you to those who have renewed their  

membership and a warm welcome to our new 

members.  

Our financial balance is healthy at present but we need to be aware that the membership 

fees really only cover the cost of newsletters and postage. The club still needs to cover the 

costs for Alkira, insurance, auditor fees, web hosting, miscellaneous expenses and still be 

able to purchase cards for our members.  We greatly appreciate the 

donation of goods for our raffles as this generates additional revenue. 

Its been an exciting couple of months with the release of the Hudson and 

Valentine lists as well as the US Wide Named list.  We congratulate the 

originators of the earlier lists; but with time, they have become outdated.  

As collectors need to be able to identify their cards easily, lists showing 

images in colour, as well as easy to read description, make life easier and 

more accurate. 

The committee are ever mindful that we represent the 

membership and need to know if you have any issues or 

concerns.   

We would really appreciate your input with suggestions, 

thoughts and ideas to assist in the management of your 

club. 

It was a sad occasion when we heard that after many 

years (1951-2018) that the Chicago Playing Card Collectors ceased to operate and their 

membership was transferred to the 52 plus Joker club. This was due to the 

decline in membership and management support.  

We certainly do not want to walk this path.   

The MPCC Inc. is a club of which we can all be proud due to the support of 

our members. 

 

Hilary (president), Anita, Hilda, Ray, Bev, Jeff, Lorraine and Pam. 
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COLLECTOR LISTS NOW AVAILABLE 

INTERESTING ADVERTISING CARDS FOR ‘SUNSHINE BISCUITS’ 

 

 

Set of 3—SILVER & GOLD BORDERS 

COLES, NEWSAGENTS $40.00 

Set of 2—HUDSON, VALENTINE and  

JOHN SANDS Playing cards $55.00 

Set of 3—COLES SWAP CARDS 

NAMED, SPORTING, UN-NAMED $74.00 

US WIDE NAMED Playing cards $50.00 

CASPARI 

Playing cards $35.00 

IMPORTANT 
Due for release is the new list 

US NARROW NAMED 

Taking orders—please ask……… 

$45.00 

Subject to change 

FUTURE RELEASE 
In early 2020 we plan to release the list for 

ENGLISH NAMED 

Taking expressions of interest—please ask……… 

Approx. $55.00 
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New arrivals from SPRINGBOK 

New issues just  

arrived EXPRESS 

from the USA. 

Now available for just $2 

per pair plus postage or 

pickup at the next meeting  

(FAIR) on 7th September. 

American Pride 

Butterfly Frenzy Flourishing Flowers 

Coca-Cola Town 

Floral Friends 
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OCTOBER AUCTIONS 

Here are the two auctions for the  

October Meeting. 

The top one contains cards 

submitted by members.  

The club receives a 10% com-

mission on the selling price. 

The bottom one contains cards 

from club stock. 

If you need a better scan or 

description of the card please 

email Ray Nilsson at: 

mpcc_auction@optusnet.com.au 

If you are unable to attend 

the meeting in person, 

bidding is available by email. 

Contact Hilary at: 

or Ray at: 

hilaryeoates@optusnet.com.au 

with your highest bid. 

Remember, Postage is extra. 

Good Luck……. 
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Anne ORR—Embroidery 
In WINTER 1983, the Chicago Playing Card Collectors Inc. (CPCC) published an information 

sheet as transcribed below: 

ANNE ORR 

Between the years 1910 and 1945, international authority, author, editor, designer, Mrs 

Anne Champe ORR created nearly 100 books for designs for needleworkers.  These books 

combined artistic excellence and a thorough understanding of a needleworker’s needs and 

goals.  As needlework editor of “Good Housekeeping” magazine her designs became part 

of the décor of thousands of American homes.  Even today [1983] many years after her 

death, the magazine still receives correspondence regarding her designs. 

Several example of her artistic talent have been used as back designs for playing cards.  

Barbara Lunaburg has identified many of these cards and they will be incorporated in a  

future supplement to the Treasures list. [A 5 page Supplement issued September 1983]. 
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Your committee for 2019 

President:  Hilary Oates 03 9725 2461 

Vice President:  Anita Castle 03 9899 6957 

Secretary & 

Public Officer:  Hilda Hulsbergen 03 9898 5701 

   87 Harrison St, Box Hill North 3129 

Treasurer/Editor: Ray Nilsson 0431 444 727 

Association Secretary: Bev Storey 03 9857 5426  

Committee members: 

Jeff Dalton  03 9705 8127 

Pam Ogilvie 03 8812 2392 

Lorraine Smith 03 9435 0338  

Please remember!  

 At meetings, sign in and out in the attendance book (for OH&S reasons) 

 Help out by washing and drying your own cup! Thank YOU  

Merchandise available from MPCC Inc.   

Ultra Pro sheets (box) 

16, 15, 12, 8, 6, 4, 3, 2, 1 pocket (3 hole) 

9 pocket (11 hole) Box of 100 $ 35.00 

Ultra Pro sheets (box) 9 pocket (3 hole) Box of 100 $ 30.00 

Ultra Pro sheets (single sheet) All sheets currently available Per sheet $ 0.50 

Inserts—Paper quality White, Sand, Grey, Pale blue (if available) Bundle of 500 $ 5.00 

Inserts—Heavier quality Black Bundle of 500 $ 7.00 

Clear card sleeves   Packet of 100 $ 5.00 

Cardboard strip spacers for white page albums Bundle of 50 $ 6.50 

Paper albums Grey pages (used), various prices up to per album $ 12.50 

 Black pages (new Lark) per album $ 20.00 

Monthly Raffle  

Thank you to everyone who participates in the Special Effort Raffle at each monthly meeting – whether by donating prizes or 

contributing toward tickets. Your contributions help and benefit the Club tremendously.  It’s good to be part of the fun! 

* LECC cards 

are Limited 

Edition Club  

Bring a friend! 

Forthcoming items of interest: 

Saturday 7th September 2019 – SPRING FAIR 

Times - 11.30am – 3.00pm 

Tables - ($15.00) to Members & Day Members 

Expressions of interest forms from Reception 

or contact Hilary at: 

hilaryeoates@optusnet.com.au  

Please note: 

The cards pictured in this Newsletter may not be available 

from the club and the cards may not be shown to scale. 

Payments:  For those who find it easier to deposit 
either online or at a branch - the Club’s account     
details are: Commonwealth Bank  BSB 063 151 
Account Number 1008-4029. 
Enter your name as reference if using online. OR 
Ask the bank to include your name so that we know 
who has made the deposit! 

Could you please check with us that all your details are up to date and if 

you have an email address, please let us know.  

It is good to be able to contact members with regard to Club activities 

via email rather than having to rely on the Newsletter four times a year . 

Meetings Alkira Centre, 3 Thurston Street, Box Hill 3128 – Melways reference 47 C10 
General meetings: 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm 
Fair days: 11:30 am to 3:00 pm 
 
Fees Subscriptions $30/year due by April AGM  

Secondary School age students $10/year (unfortunately Primary School age students not permitted by Alkira) - an exception 
is made for our fair days where any child accompanied by an adult may attend. 
 
Sellers $10/meeting for standard table.  Day members $5 (includes afternoon tea and covers MPCC for insurance purposes) 

Website:  www.melbourneplayingcardcollectors.com.au  
Facebook:   http://www.facebook.com/melbpcc 
Email:   info@melbourneplayingcardcollectors.com.au 

mailto:info@melbourneplayingcardcollectors.com.au

